
 
 
 

 

13th September 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Educational visits for 2023 – 2024 
 
In order to give you as much information in advance as possible, below are a list of trips that we have 
currently planned for the 2023 – 2024 Academic Year. We hope that by informing you of these trips now, 
you will be aware of cost implications and be able to plan accordingly. Within the next few days, you will 
be able to start paying for some of these trips and this will allow you to spread the cost of your 
payments. Whilst we do set aside funds to help run our trips, we are unfortunately unable to cover the 
full costs of these. 

 

Trip Date Class 

Gainsborough Old Hall 20th September 2023 Otter (Year 3) 

The Collection Museum (Lincoln) 20th September 2023 Fox (Year 4) 

Gainsborough Heritage Centre 28th September 2023 Squirrel (Year 1) 

The National Holocaust Centre 8th November 2023 Deer (Year 6) 

Gainsborough War Memorial Walk 10th November 2023 Deer (Year 6) 

Rand Farm Park 10th November 2023 Otter (Year 3) 

Whole School Pantomime December (date to be confirmed) All classes 

Lincoln Castle w/c 8th January 2024 Mole (Year 2) 

PGL Newby Wiske Hall 15th – 17th April 2024 Badger (Year 5) 

Jorvik Centre 3rd June 2024 Badger (Year 5) 

Woodside Wildlife Park June 2024 (date to be confirmed) Hedgehog (EYFS) 

 
As with all our trips, these can only go ahead if we receive sufficient contributions from parents. 
Contributions are voluntary but if insufficient contributions are received, we will unfortunately have to 
cancel the trip and any payments that have been received would be refunded to you. We hope that this 
will not be the case and that all trips can go ahead as planned. All donations are greatly appreciated. If 
we can cover the full cost together, we will be able to enhance your child’s learning in the way in which 
we believe is most beneficial to them. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr K Ola  
Head of School 


